November 1, 2012 6:00 pm
Education Meeting
In attendance:

Barb Kern-Pieh, Ellen Johnson, Linda Walther, Amy Langenfeld, Paula Johns, Sharon Vonachen, Karine
Zakroczymski

Purpose of the Education Meeting was to set the 2013 Education calendar.
January 2013:

e Annual Business meeting with election of new officers. Positions open are: President Elect and
Education Chair.

e Social time with food will be catered by Kathryn Carver. Kathryn and | talked and we thought
substantial appetizers and dessert would be good.

e One hour education on the “Ethics of Consent for Unconscious and Incapacitated Sexual Assault
Patients” We talked about having a panel with Ellen Johnson (giving insight on the policy making
procedure), Jody Berry (the Chaplin at Unity Hospital, she works with IPV patients) and possibly
a nurse from the MNA Ethics committee, and or an attorney form Unity hospital or MNCASA.

e The meeting will be held at the Lyric Building, Unity Hospital because Ellen and Karine are having
their SANE training that week. We were hoping the SANE training attendees would stay for the
education and meeting too.

e We talked about giving each member of the Education Committee a list of SANEs to call to
personally invite to the meeting in January. We would make the calls in early December so
people can plan for the event. It would be an invite and an opportunity to tell the SANEs that
their voices matter, we need and want input etc. We would also send an email with the
information on how to “opt out” of the emails

March 28, 2012:

e Mary Carr will present on suspect exams and we will ask Nancy Dunlap to talk about the Law
Enforcement side of sexual assault. How warrants are obtained, when exams are done etc.

It was decided we would have education events every other month (odd) in 2013 Topic ideas would be:
Paul Schnell and False reporting, ACE studies David McCollum MD, AVA President.

We are planning for a conference in September 2013 in Mankato, partnering with Gail Norris. It will be
a ~6 hour conference with a variety of speakers. We decided that we needed to form a Conference
Committee of several people to make the conference successful.



